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 Welcome to all the new families that have joined us at Liberty in the Wild since we opened in 

September.  It has been an exciting journey to get us to this position and we are delighted that we 

are now able to support the education and well being of our new students.  It is wonderful to be able 

to share our vision and ethos with so many young people and see them begin to thrive in our setting. 

Last term we  focussed on our theme of Friendships and New Beginnings and every student who 

started with us was able to embrace the theme in a positive manner.  It has been a pleasure getting 

to know them and we are excited to be able to continue to work together in the coming months. 

 



Amazing Artwork! 

 

 



 

 

 

1 - Beautiful watercolours by Lexi. 



 

2 - This is Stanley the Stag.  A 3D wooden piece of Art created by Finn. 

Festivals of the World 

 

This half term, our theme will be Festivals of the World where we will look at the Hindu Festival of 

Diwali, Bonfire Night customs and traditions, the Mexican day of the Dead Festival, the Chinese 

Moon Festival, the Thai Lantern Festival and of course Christmas.  An exciting term lies ahead! 



Community Christmas Card Afternoon 

 

On the 5th October we opened our doors to the wider community and invited them to join us in a 

festive card making afternoon.  The finished designs have been sent off to be printed into actual 

cards which the children can then send to their friends and family.  This activity brought the 

community together and also earnt some fund for the Friends of Liberty in the Wild Association, a 

charity which helps and support the pupils of our provision.  Thank you to all who came, enjoyed the 

festive music, ate candy floss and mince pies and supported our event. 



 

 



 

 



Future Events 

 

Dates for your diary; 

• 7th December - Winter Christmassy Fayre 

• 18th December - Term ends for pupils 

• 19th and 20th December - Training Days 

• 6th January - Training Day 

• 7th January - Liberty in the Wild open to pupils 

• 28th February - Forget Me Not Ball - a Fundraising event at Hogarths Hotel (Adult only) 



Contact Us 

 

Feel free to contact us or visit our website for more information 

Liberty in the Wild Ltd 

Website: www.libertyinthewild.co.uk 

Email: hello@libertyinthewild.co.uk 

Phone: 01564 330221 

Address: The Mezzanine, Umberslade Farm Park, Butts Farm, Tanworth in Arden, Warwickshire, B94 

5AE.  

https://www.libertyinthewild.co.uk/
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